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GRV Media Release – Lara raid investigations continue 
 
Greyhound	Racing	Victoria’s	integrity	officers	are	continuing	to	investigate	activities	uncovered	from	
last	week’s	raid	on	a	greyhound	property	near	Lara.	
	
GRV’s	General	Manager,	Shane	Gillard	said	that	he	was	very	thankful	to	everyone	who	had	come	
forward	with	extra	information	since	Thursday.	
	
“We	know	that	the	mums	and	dads	who	make	up	the	bulk	of	the	industry	want	those	who	are	not	
doing	the	right	thing	caught	and	removed,”	Mr	Gillard	said.	
	
“The	actions	we	are	taking	are	significant	and	are	part	of	the	day	to	day	business	of	the	regulator	
regulating.	There	is	no	room	in	the	greyhound	industry	for	anyone	who	thinks	they	can	do	the	wrong	
thing	and	get	away	with	it.	
	
“We	have	followed	up	many	leads	over	the	past	months	and	we	will	continue	to	do	so.	We	welcome	
any	information	from	any	source	to	assist	us	in	ensuring	the	absolute	welfare	of	our	animals	and	the	
integrity	of	the	sport.”.	
	
If	anyone	has	any	information	for	the	integrity	area	of	GRV	please	contact	the	Hotline	on	1300	856	
109.	
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